Brinnon PTO Meeting Minutes

Jan 17, 2017

- > Attendance: Trish, Theresa, Britney, Heidi, Kathi, Julie, Lisa
- > Minutes: Last month's meeting was cancelled due to conflicts.
- Principal's Report (Trish)
 - *The teachers and staff love the supply closet, thank you!!
 - *Open Gym will start in February
- President's Report (Britney)
 - *PTO Bucks program will be launched with the January newsletter. Bucks can be earned by volunteering, and can be redeemed for PTO initiatives.
- > Treasurer's Report (Theresa)
 - * Classroom funds available for teachers
 - * Fundraising is falling short for a rolling 12 month period (by ~\$1000). We will need additional fundraisers to keep up.
 - * Treasurer's report MSP by Britney and Lisa.
- > Activity Reports
 - □ Winter Program Went well. Kids had fun.
 - Craft Fair Wrapping did not go as well as hoped. Kathi believes that people are not used to having others wrap their gifts. Perhaps next year we could try sweatshirts.
- Upcoming New Business
 - ☐ Garden Club Grants status No updates today
 - Parks/Rec open gym update Will start in February. Day is unknown, but will start right after school.
 - Art/Talent Show bake sale and auction adding two fundraisers to the talent show. We are asking each class to make a project for auction. We will be requesting donations from the community as well.
- Meeting adjourned, MSP